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The tax collection advisory committee of the Joint Municipal Shared Services Study 
Commission will hold the fifth in a series of meetings to discuss the feasibility of sharing 
municipal services within and between cities and towns as it relates to tax collection 
activities. 

 Welcome  

 Presentation – Alternatives to Current Local Tax Collection Activities  

 David Sullivan, Tax Administrator, Division of Taxation 

 Next Meeting 

 Public Comment  

 Adjournment 

Please contact Kayleigh Pratt, Senate Fiscal Office at 401-276-5579 with any questions 
regarding this meeting. 
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